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November 15, 2022
 
Dana Edwards
Illinois Dept. of Commerce & Economic Opportunity
Office of Grants Management
500 E. Monroe St.
Springfield, IL 62701
 
Dear Ms. Edwards:
 
North Central College has completed the terms of the Memorandum of Agreement among the Department of 
Commerce and Economic Opportunity, North Central College, and the Illinois State Historic Preservation 
Officer regarding the replacement of windows of the Oesterle Library in Naperville. The MOA, executed on 
March 3, 2020, is now considered fulfilled and consultation with this office is concluded, given the diligence of 
North Central College in completion of the terms of mitigation set forth in the MOA for SHPO log 
#007053119.

Thank you for your participation in the review process and your attention to Illinois historic resources.

Sincerely,

Carey L. Mayer, AIA 
Deputy State Historic Preservation Officer
CLM
  
c:  David Parr, Illinois Dept. of Commerce & Economic Opportunity
Derick Cheek, Illinois Dept. of Commerce & Economic Opportunity
Michael Hudson, North Central College
 


